Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Social Work, Marriage and Family Therapy and Mental Health Counseling
The Board of Clinical Social Work, Marriage and Family Therapy and Mental Health Counseling hereby gives notice: that the Petition for Variance and Waiver, filed by Haley McCrary on January 12, 2024, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition for Waiver and Variance was published in Vol. 49, No. 246, of the December 21, 2023, Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Ashleigh Irving, Executive Director, Board of Clinical Social Work, Marriage and Family Therapy and Mental Health Counseling, at the above address.
